School Board Members:

| apologize for bringing this to you outside of the June meeting. Travel Club is a new club that
we are trying to get going out here at Minico. From this time forward we will have our
fundraising proposals to you for the June meeting. Thank you for your understanding and
consideration. Lorinda Garner, Advisor

The Travel Club would like to do the following fundraising ideas to help pay for fees and buses:

Dues - $15 per member

Sell creamies during lunch for Spring Fling week

Work shifts in the Agora Store during games

Sell Sees Chocolates outside of school to friends and families

Sell items from Welcome Spring in February and March.

If time allows we would also like to sell items from Magical Holidays or Time for the
Holidays. If we are not able to this year, we will add it to our list next year.
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Catalog orders would focus on friends and family, while Creamies sales would happen during
schoal.

All monies earned from fundraising will go towards transportation costs, entrance to activities
and parks, and lunches for students if necessary. Thank you again for your consideration of

these items.
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